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Severe Weather to Impact COVID-19 Vaccine Delivery for 

YRMC Vaccination Clinic 
 

(Prescott, February 17, 2021) – Dignity Health, Yavapai Regional Medical Center (YRMC) has 
been notified that a COVID-19 vaccine shipment expected this week will be delayed by severe 
weather across the country. YRMC currently has enough vaccine to serve people who have 
appointments through 12:00 pm on Wednesday, February 17 at YRMC’s Prescott Gateway 
Mall vaccination site. All afternoon appointments for February 17 will be moved to the following 
Wednesday (February 24) at the same appointment time as the original appointment time.  
 
This is a very fluid situation that may change by the hour. YRMC encourages anyone with an 
appointment for the afternoon of Wednesday, February 17, Thursday, February 18, or the 
week of February 22nd to watch their email, including junk mail or spam folders, for additional 
instructions. Updates will also be posted to YRMC’s Facebook community at: 
www.facebook.com/DignityHealthYavapaiRegionalMedicalCenter 
 
YRMC will make every effort to move anyone impacted by this situation to a new date once 
more vaccine arrives. An update on vaccine delivery for Yavapai County is expected by 
Thursday, February 18.  

 


